





Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

December 10, 2016 Meeting Minutes:

The President, Mark Dawkins N4CMD, called the meeting to order. There were 12 members in attendance. The Secretary read the minutes of the November 12, 2016 meeting and there were no corrections or additions. The Secretary reported a balance of \$1421.33 in the BBT checking account.

Under old business, President Mark Dawkins commented that he regretted missing the Christmas Dinner at Captain George due to being called out on business. There were 19 member/spouses/guests at the dinner.

Under New Business the possibility of a Swap Fest being sponsored by the club was discussed with no definite details resolved. The Charlotte Ham Fest is also coming up in March and some clubs have swap tables there.

Mark Gibson also suggested the possibility of a North Carolina Qso party by the club and he is going to obtain further information on requirements and dates.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Allan Brown / W4EAB Secretary / Treasurer